
Tender Heart High School, Sec 33-B, Chd.. 

Notice regarding wearing face mask in closed environment  

          26.04.2022 

Dear Parent/s, 

As per order dated 25/4/2022 of the Worthy Advisor to Administrator the 

wearing of face masks has been made compulsory, importantly ‘in the closed 

environment’ and is applicable to all Educational institutions including schools.   

As the result of the above parents and students may kindly take the following 

steps. 

(i) Students in the closed environment will be required to wear face mask 

when they are sitting in classrooms. 

(ii) Parents visiting the school and when entering the school building will be 

required to wear face mask. 

This may kindly be followed strictly. 

PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 


